
 

 

Let your roots grow down into him, and let your lives be built on him. Then your faith will grow strong in the truth 
you were taught and you will overflow with thankfulness. Colossians 2:7 

  Issue 7: Friday 22nd December  2023 

From the Headteacher……….. 

Dear parents/carers, 

This was going to be a short newsletter to say 

happy holidays...but so much has taken in place 

in school in the last week, that it has grown a 

little. 

I am sure you would agree how well our       

children performed last week, through their  

nativity and Christmas carol concerts. We also 

appreciate your support with these, with the 

costumes and the little practices at home too. 

If you have not noticed Miss Moran is due to 

give birth any time so we wish her well in ad-

vance, but we hope she will be a back in Janu-

ary for a week or so before the arrival of her 

son.  

Finally we wish you a happy and Holy  

Christmas as we look forward to seeing you in 

the new year. 

Best wishes 

Mrs SM Bowyer 

Headteacher  

Dates for your diary 

25th December to 5th 

January : Christmas  

Holidays 

8th January 2024: Staff  

Training Day  - school is NOT 

open to pupils 

Tuesday 9th January 2024 : 

First Day of Term 

 

Thank you for sending us your Son, a gift from you into this 

world. As we look at the lights on the tree, remind us of the 

light Jesus brought to this Earth. When we sing songs and  

carols, remind us of the hope Jesus showed everyone.  Amen 

We are look for volunteers 

for our Forest School and 

Outdoor Learning              

sessions  

...more news to follow in the 

new year. 

 

 



 

Christmas Services  
Please see the dates for the Christmas services at  
St. John’s. You will be warmly welcomed and it will be a 
lovely way to celebrate the birth of Jesus. 
 
 
Sunday 24th December 4pm Crib Service  
Sunday 24th December 11:30pm Midnight Mass  
                    These are all at St John’s  Centre  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

St John’s has no services on Christmas morning, but both 
Hartshill and Penkhull have Christmas services at 9am 

Christmas morning.   
 

 
 

 



 

 

 
The Nutcracker  

On Tuesday the whole school went to  the New Vic  

Theatre to watch The Nutcracker. We had the most 

wonderful time, the children were well behaved and 

loved it, and so did the adults.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

The Beth Johnson Foundation 

On Friday 8th and Tuesday 12th of December, 6 children were chosen to go and 

decorate some Christmas decorations at The Beth Johnson Foundation. We have 

worked closely with the Foundation for 12 months with different activities. We had 

great fun making & painting with The Foundation’s clients. 

 

 



 

 

 
Live streaming of The Royal Institute Christmas  

Children’s Lectures 2023 at Keele University. 

A few of our families joined the live streaming of the Christmas  

Children’s Lectures.  The lecture this year was on the subject of AI 

(Artificial Intelligence). It was great opportunity for our children to visit a 

university, and also seeing how this is filmed ready for it to be on TV on 

Boxing Day.  Thank you to our children and families for representing    

St. John’s so studiously on the night! 

 

Kenon met the Science in the City team and received an AI book for our 

school. 

 

 

 

 

To be broadcast on BBC FOUR on 26th, 27th and 28th at 20:00.  

CHRISTMAS LECTURES | Royal Institution (rigb.org)  

. 

The children sat in a             

university  

lecture theatre 

https://www.rigb.org/christmas-lectures


Lyme Valley Cycle Club 

 

It was the Lyme Valley Cycle Club Christmas Party this week in school. 

 

The club runs  most Fridays in our school hall during the winter and 

across at Lyme Valley in the warmer months. 

 

Contact Sue Jones  (sue.lymeracing@gmail.com) for any details  

Come along and have a go. 

 

 

Look out for that giant nutcracker Jess!! 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



All the staff at St. John’s would like to wish our 

parents/carers and children a very  

‘Happy Christmas’ 

Enjoy the time with family and friends  

Luke 2:7 

"And she gave birth to her firstborn son; and she wrapped Him in 

cloths, and laid Him in a manger, because there was no room for 

them in the inn."  


